Grail

RE: SDGE proposed HV transmission line, Rancho Penasquitos, San Diego
1 message

From: Lauraine Dwyer [mailto:leapyrkid29@myway.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 5:36 PM

To: sycamorepenasquitos @ panoramaenv.com

Subject: SDGE proposed HV transmission line, Rancho Penasquitos, San Diego

Greetings: | am writing to provide my input into the proposed high voltage line from the desert to the SDGE
substation in Del Mar, CA. | have searched your website completely & could not find any mention of this project
or the draft EIR on any page. Where can | find it?

One of the proposed routes for this underground project would be immediately outside my and many neighbors
backyard. This entire area west of Black Mountain Rd. along Park Village Rd. to the end of a large canyon is
residential, with an elementary school the only building that is NOT a home. The proposed 10 mon. disruption &
exposure to multiple pollutants to build this line would be nearly intolerable, considering that PV Rd. is the ONLY
access into and out of Penasquitos Park Village, which is the name of the entire development. | have been
informed that an alternative route (#5) will run parallel & between Carroll Canyon Rd. & Miramar Rd. This route
will primarily affect commercial businesses, very few houses and minimize dirt/odors/other pollutants. This route
appears to be more appropriate, less disruptive to residential neighbors and will accomplish the goal of bringing
the transmission line to the area.

Thank you for your attention to this issue.

Lauraine Dwyer

858-245-0819
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